
Friday, December 16 @ 3pm at the Church
Christmas Activity
Combined with the Boys

Friday, December 16 @ 3pm at the Church
Christmas Activity
Combined with the Girls

“All thy children shall be taught of the Lord; and great shall be 

the peace of thy children” (Isaiah 54;13; 3 Nephi 22;13)

Theme:

The Holy Ghost Testifies of the Truth o

We will be focusing on 1 or 2 Articles of Faith each month. Please feel 
free to read, talk about, and even try memorizing them each month.

13   We believe in being honest, true, chaste, benevolent, 
virtuous, and in doing good to all men; indeed, we may say 
that we follow the admonition of Paul—We believe all things, 
we hope all things, we have endured many things, and hope 
to be able to endure all things.  If there is anything virtuous, 
lovely, or of good report or praiseworthy, we seek after these 
things.

1  Raurc Preece
12  Clara Woolsey
21  Colt Fackrell
25  Roman King
28  Emma Larsen
29  Levi Reden
30  Jase Pentz

Articles of Faith
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Primary Activities
Girls

Children & Youth Program

For All Turning 8 this year and Older

Welcome to Our New Teachers and Leaders
Adrian Johnson – Nursery

Keylee Mecham – Sunbeams
Millie Breshears – CTR 5

Weston & Tennille Fry – Valiant 8
Jesse & Jeanne Wilkinson – Valiant 9/10
Devin & McKinzie Bean – Valiant 9/10
Megan Pentz – Primary Activity Girls

Happy Birthday!!!

Boys

This month we will be working on: 
Christmas Songs

Music

Ward Christmas Party
Tuesday, December 6
@ 6pm in the Gym

Sunday, December 25
Sacrament Meeting Only

Teacher/Leaders:
1   Debbie Lee
8   Nanette Nelson

10   Ryelee Cole

Priesthood & Temple

What’s New

Preparation
Sunday, December 11  @ 10:30 on the Stage
for Valiant 10 Class & their Parents



Dates to Note 

No Classes on Christmas Day
Sunday, December 25

First hour of church only - No Lessons 

Upcoming Meetings

Children and Youth Protection Online Training

The church has asked us to have the Children and Youth Protection training completed within 
the first month after being sustained.  They have also asked us to retake this training every 3 
years.

Many teachers  are coming due on their Children and Youth Protection Training.  If you 
believe this might be you (or you have been told it is you), please retake the training ASAP.  
Someone in the Presidency will let you know when it’s time to renew your training. 

Teachers / Leaders
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